
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

An empty lot on Watson Avenue in Bristol is quickly taking shape as the next Habitat home in Bucks County.  This is 

the 87th house to be built by Habitat Bucks since its formation in 1990.  The slab has been poured and walls are going 

up as volunteers and sponsor groups come out to participate in construction.  Mercy Nderitu and her daughter look    

forward to calling this ‘home,’ and Mercy is busy fulfilling her sweat equity hours as she prepares for homeownership.  

A resident of Bensalem, Mercy applied for homeownership several times with Habitat for Humanity of Bucks County, 

but house locations far from work and limited availability left Mercy disappointed until this opportunity came up.  “I 

can’t wait to start working on my house. Thank you all, with all of my heart, and I pray God blesses the work Habitat 

Bucks does for people.” 

This house will become a home thanks to the generous support of many of you.  While Habitat Bucks builds homes and 

hope, we are also building partnerships and want to especially thank Bergey’s Auto Group for joining Ally Financial, 

Wells Fargo, Bux-Mont Christian Church, Bank of America, and ADP as sponsors of this project.  At a recent build day 

on the site, Glenn Bergey, President of Bergey Auto Group said, “We are happy to be supporting this project and thank-

ful for the work Habitat Bucks is doing.”  Join us in bringing decent, safe and affordable housing to the region. 

 

Progress Continues on Watson Avenue Home 

Florence Kawoczka, Executive Director, Scott Belveal, Board President, 

Congressman Mike Fitzpatrick, and Bucks County Commissioner,          

Robert Loughery, participate in ground-breaking ceremony. 

COMINGHOME 
Habitat Happenings for our Friends & Volunteers 

Spring 2012 

Bux-Mont Christian Church donated the lumber, and volunteers from their 

church assembled the wall panels. 

The foundation is started. Volunteers from Bergey’s Auto Group put up 

the first wall on site. 

Volunteers from Wells Fargo start interior 

framing work. 



Family Spotlight   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Partnership = Homeownership 

Homeownership 

can be over-

whelming.  What 

sets Habitat Bucks 

apart is that our 

Family Programs 

Department does 

everything it can 

to make the    

process as 

straightforward 

and worry-free as possible. After connecting with potential homeowners 

through word of mouth referrals and leads from other agencies, the Family 

Program Department communicates with each family through  every step 

of the process.  Our staff works with partner families from the first inquiry 

until well after settlement.  Clarity of information, compassion and     

respect are the keys to a successful homeownership partnership.  Future 

homeowners are encouraged to improve and protect their credit and are 

educated about mortgage terms and procedures.  The sweat equity        

requirement provides hands-on training for future home maintenance 

needs.  As we build homes and hope, Habitat Bucks is   working hard to 

help build stronger families. 

For more information about homeownership, please contact Stefanie 

Clark:  s.clark@habitatbucks.org/215.822.2812 x307 or John Kolanko:  

j.kolanko@habitatbucks.org/215.822.2812 x304 or check the Application 

Information page of our website. 

Mercy Nderitu will be living  

in Bristol Township. 

see cover story 

  215.822.2812       Check us out on Facebook & Twitter       www.habitatbucks.org 

Rainy Day Didn’t Stop Women Build Volunteers! 

Despite inclement weather, a group of highly motivated Women Build 

volunteers put their construction skills to work as they removed damaged 

siding, replaced rotted insulation and installed new siding on our most  

recent A Brush with Kindness project in Bristol.  Led by Mary Pat 

Holewinski, who donated all the proceeds from her recent birthday party 

to fund the project, the Women Builders brought tears to the homeowner’s 

eyes.  “I can’t believe there are 

people who would come out and 

help my Mom in this way,” said 

Dennis, son of the homeowner 

helped by this project.  To learn 

more about our A Brush with 

Kindness program please visit 

our website. 

Our mission:  To build affordable homes, better lives, stronger  

families and safer communities through partnerships with people  

and organizations throughout Bucks County. Mercy Njenga  

and her daughter, Sandra,  

will be living in Perkasie Borough. 

Forty families attended a recent homeownership interest meeting at        

St. Andrew’s Evangelical Lutheran Church in Perkasie.   

Lazaro Waiganjo will be living  

in Milford Township. 



 

 

 

 

Volunteers are the Heartbeat of Habitat Bucks! 

One of the first things people think 

of when you say “Habitat” is    

Volunteers! Did you know that  

approximately 70% of the          

construction of our homes is done 

by volunteers? The experience of 

helping to build a home is often a 

life-changing moment, and one that 

is long-remembered and treasured.   

National Volunteer Week is   

April 15-21, 2012.  Thank you to 

the hundreds of people who advance our mission by volunteering with 

Habitat Bucks.  Hats off to our volunteers! They help in the office, 

serve on committees, build on the construction site, and work in the 

ReStore.   

One very special group of volunteers are our Women Builders.   

Marking their eighth year with the Habitat Bucks affiliate, these   

women gather to attend Lowe’s and ReStore clinics and learn         

construction skills.  They hold events to help raise money for Habitat 

Bucks, and then come out to the construction sites to put their skills to 

work.  The friendships and camaraderie among these volunteers is 

amazing.  If you are interested in more information about Women 

Build, please check our website.  THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS! 

THANK YOU KIM WHITE!   

 

For the past 12 years Kim has 

coordinated pin sales at local 

retailers. Kim’s creativity     

resulted in beautiful displays 

and helped boost revenues to 

support Habitat Bucks.  Thank 

you Kim for all your hard work 

and dedication!   

Would you like to volunteer with us?       

Contact Lynnda Coleman, Volunteer       

Coordinator at 215-822-2812 x302 or 

l.coleman@habitatbucks.org 

TRIBUTE LIST— 

 

In Memory Of… 
Harriet Drinnan 

     Mr. and Mrs. Scott Drinnan 

Richard Edmonds 

     Mr. and Mrs. Philip Myers 

Marc Falcone 

     Angela Dietz 

Fritz 

     Anonymous 

Theodore and Barbara Fody 

     Patricia Fody 

Michael Gorman 

     William Moser and Janet Sweeney 

Kenneth Hadfield 

     Ann Hadfield 

Phyllis Hamman 

     Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Flood 

William Karl Jr. 

     Patricia Karl 

John Knoell 

     Gretchen Knoell 

Mark Krier 

     Mr. and Mrs. Martin Reed 

Harold Milliken 

     Gertrude Miliken 

Frank Pagenkemper 

     Janet Pagenkemper 

William Pfeiffer 

     Ruth Pfeiffer 

Louise Pressman 

     Evior Lazaar 

Alice Schlenger 

     Newton Richards and Ann Paice 

 

 

 

Michael Sujanski 

     Roberta Revness 

In Honor Of... 
Taylor Blizzard 

     Brenda Blizzard 

Michele Boesch 

     Mr. and Mrs. Charles Boesch 

Mike and Sara Bostancic 

     Harold Slagter 

     Mr. and Mrs. Steve Slagter 

     Mr. and Mrs. Jim Bostancic 

Marilyn Callan 

     Mary Beth Kozar 

Scott and Wanda Cornell 

     Sonia Kulp 

Hank and Carolyn Crowder 

     Lorree Crowder 

Rich and Pat Dalton 

     Mr. and Mrs. Robert Dalton 

Melissa DeFinis 

Joseph Maglaty 

Bella Stone 

Connie Wickersham 

     Merck Retiree Volunteer Program 

Paul Donley 

     Anonymous 

Peter and Janet Dywer  

Andy and Lori Fletcher 

Ruth Fletcher 

Adam Schuman and Silvia Hollick 

     Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Fletcher 

John Gemmi 

     Brian Rizor 

 

 

 

Ruth Gerken 

     Jay Heikes 

Mr & Mrs. Robert Hergenham 
     Anne Delaney 

Mary Pat Holewinski's Birthday 

     Numerous friends and family 

Jesus Christ 

     Katrina Johnson-Bottas 

Elaine Jones 

     Bonnie Drewniany 

Bernie and Ellen Kolodner 

     Mr. and Mrs. Larry Dahl 

The Cloutier Family 
The Kunz Family of Hockessin, DE 

The Kunz Family of Wilmington, DE 

     Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Piotrowski 

Debbie Lynch 

     Rev. and Ms. Otto Reinbacher 

     Becca Korby 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Minnich 

     Mr. and Mrs. Ben Meadows 

Tom and Maddie Read 

     Christine Read 

Samuel Scarrow 

     Rob Scarrow 

The Stone Family 

     Janice Mininberg 

Bill Tuszynski 

     Steve Steklenski 

Theresa Vesey 

     Vesey Plumbing & Heating 

Dale, Barrae, Kevin and Rebecca Weisel 

     Marion Weisel 

 

Volunteer Spotlight 



Learn more at www.habitatbucks.org 

31 Oak Avenue, Suite 100 

Chalfont, PA 18914 

From Your House to Ours... 

Donate or Buy 

Furniture, Building Supplies, Appliances, Music, Books, Movies and Home Goods                                                                                               

All proceeds support Habitat Bucks 

Free Pick-up - Deliveries (small fee) 

Visit our website:   www.habitatbucks.org/restore.htm or call 215.822.2708 

Board of Directors:  Scott Belveal, President; Nancy Buckner; Heath Dumack; Ben Hershberger; Ed Hughes; Sang Kim; Douglas Maloney; 

Hal Margolit; Neil McKeon; Rev. Christine Mottl; Mark Silverman; Jennifer Stark; Laurence Uher  
 

Staff: Florence Kawoczka, Executive Director;  Mike Fallon, Construction Director;  Laura Blair, Finance Director; Debbie Lynch, Development Director; Stefanie 

Clark & John Kolanko, Family Program Directors; Dianna Curran, ReStore Manager; Sam Martin, Office Manager; Lynnda Coleman, Volunteer Coordinator 

Or call 

877.277.4344 

Next home is under construction!

Next home is under construction!  

Check out th
e photos.

Check out th
e photos.  


